Booneville School Board
Special Called Meeting
September 28, 2022

The Booneville School Board met in a Special Called Meeting on Wednesday, September 28,
2022 at 6:00 P.M. at the Administration office.

In attendance were Dustin Garrett, presiding officer; Eric Jones, Clay Crowley, Bobby Haynes,
Todd Tatum, Mark Wooldridge and Superintendent Trent Goff. Absent was Amy Daniel.

NEW BUSINESS

Mr. Goff presented the board with the 2022 - 2023 Annual Report and District Budget.

A motion was made by Todd Tatum and seconded by Bobby Haynes to approve the Arkansas
Department of Education Annual Financial Report and Budget for the 2022-2023 school year.
Motion carried with unanimous consent.

ADJOURNMENT
A motion was made by Todd Tatum and seconded Mark Wooldridge to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 6:04 P.M.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 11, 2022 at 6:00 P.M.
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